
Dear Year 6 student, 
 
I wanted to write to you because I am sure you are feeling probably excited and a bit nervous 
and you might have some questions during this unusual time!  
 
When I first started, I felt exactly the same as you and so did everybody else! Every day gets 
a bit easier, until one day you just realise that there was no reason to stress and it's just 
normal. Some days your friend might have a great day and you have a bad day and then the 
next day it's the other way around, and people have different feelings and they react in 
different ways because we are all different! 
 
All of the teachers are all so understanding and it is their job to help you and they do an 
amazing job of it. When you go to school you will have a group every morning called PDL 
and they can help you if you are feeling upset or you're worried about anything.  
 
One of the most difficult things I think was finding my way around, but now I can't believe it 
was even a problem and it seems so simple!! 
 
One tip I would say is just Be Yourself and SMILE and people will love you for who you 
are! I'm sure you will make loads of new friends. 
 
One of the things I like is having different lessons with different teachers because it's a lot 
less boring. We have timetables in our planners and they tell us the number of the room, the 
teacher and the subject. I really enjoy PE because we try lots of different sports and our 
teachers are really encouraging! 
 
There are plenty of after school clubs, we have lots of sports teams like: football, basketball, 
netball, dance and more! We also have writing clubs etc. 
 
Don’t spend your summer stressing and overthinking.  
  

JUST HAVE FUN!! 
 

Molly Garrett-Robinson   

 
 


